LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 88TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
April 17,2023
TO: Honorable Brad Buckley, Chair, House Committee on Public Education

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB4342 by Plesa (Relating to courses in personal finance literacy and economics for high school
students in public schools.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

Districts would incur a cost if they are not currently offering the Personal Financial Literacy and Economics

course this bill requires for graduation, as these districts must implement this course for the 2023-24 school
year.

Source Agencies: 701 Texas Education Agency
LBB Staff: JMc, KSk, SL, LGai

Page 1 of 1



